
Ngā Tāngata Tiaki focus for 2022/23

Trust Deed Review

Celebrating our  Whanganuitanga, building knowledge & understanding

Bringing our archives alive - making them useable and accessible

Transition to a new Iwi Database

Implementation of Mouri Tūroa

Launch He Pukenga Wai an Annual Symposium celebrating Te Awa Tupua



KO TE AWA TE TUATAHI, 

KO TE AWA TE TUARUA

KO AU TE AWA, KO TE AWA KO 

AU

E TUPU I TŌU 

WHAKATUPURANGA
KIA MARAETIA

- Continue the connecting
flows work and confirm the
continuous flows on
Tawhirikuri, Taurewa and
Okupata

- Further develop the Awa
monitoring work alongside
hapū and Iwi of the Awa

- Explore the development of
Te rere of Te Wai system of
learning

- Support the building of
traditional waka and
reclamation of navigational
practices

- Support the revitalisation
of Te reo o Whanganui
including facilitating a
wānanga reo

- As a part of NTT hold He
Pukenga Wai an annual
symposium aimed at
celebrating Te Awa Tupua

- Continue to support the
resourcing of hapū
initiatives that improve the
connection to the Awa and
maintain healthy and
loving relationships with
each other

Establish a coordinated

approach with other tribal

entities to support the

sustainability of our Marae

WHAWHAKIA NGĀ HUA HEI 

KAI MĀ TE IWI

- Establish a data tool that improves whānau access to information and strengthens their
ability to connect with the Awa and the Iwi

- Build internal capacity to lead the delivery of Te Rautaki o Te Whawhaki 2040

Te Whawhaki Focus 2022 - 2033
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